
Grateley House School donates to the Trussell Trust 

This term we have continued to actively support our local community by asking students and staff to 
bring in an item of food or toiletries to donate to Andover Food Bank, run by the Trussell Trust.  

The generosity of students, their families and the staff was amazing.  

 

Our donations for Andover Food Bank 

On the 18th of December, two of our Student Council representatives, Elliott and Alfie accompanied 
staff to deliver the donations in person to the Andover Food Bank.  We were met by staff and 
volunteers who were working tirelessly during what is the food banks busiest time of the year.  

 

 



 

 

The team at the Food Bank were extremely grateful for our donation. They were also kind enough to 
provide us with a full tour of the operation explaining how they run this well needed support 
mechanism for the local community. We were also able to ask questions and better build an 
understanding on how our kind donations will directly impact the lives of those less fortunate within 
our local community.  

 


